
Redbook Committee 

Report to Faculty Senate 

April 7, 2021 

 

The Redbook Committee has completed its review of the School of Nursing and Speed School 

revised Bylaws. We will move both documents forward for a first reading at the April Senate 

meeting. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rob Detmering, Chair   


